
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF FENTON 

BOARD MEETING SYNOPSIS 
MAY 15, 2017 

 
The Fenton Township Board held a regular meeting on Monday May 15, 2017 at the 
Fenton Township Civic Community Center, 12060 Mantawauka Drive, Fenton, Michigan 
and took the following actions. 
 
1. Trustee Goupil offered the opening prayer. 
2. Clerk Krug led the pledge of allegiance to the flag. 
3. Appointed Clerk Krug as temporary Chairman. 
4. Approved the agenda as presented. 
5. Approved invoices and expenditures for payment in the total amount of $393,450.87. 
6. Conducted the first reading of a proposed ordinance to repeal the existing Medical 

Marihuana Ordinance. 
7. Re-appointed Andrew Marko and James McGuirk Jr. to the Fenton Township 

Planning Commission for the term ending May 31, 2020. 
8. Designated board members to represent the Fenton Township Board in the 

negotiation of the collective bargaining agreement with the Fenton Township 
Employees Union. 

9. Adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 
 
A complete copy of the minutes of this meeting and any ordinances adopted at the 
meeting are on file and available for review at the Fenton Township Office, 12060 
Mantawauka Drive, Fenton, Michigan 48430. Office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Monday through Thursday and 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Friday. Ordinances, meeting 
schedules, meeting minutes and other Township information are also available at 
www.fentontownship.org. 
 
ROBERT E. KRUG 
FENTON TOWNSHIP CLERK   

 
 

http://www.fentontownship.org/

